
Other Important Activities 

The Hawaii Association of the Blind has also been active in educating the 
general public on the subject of having a positive attitude about blindness. 
The following is a brief list of activities carried out by the organization: 

    • Provided speakers at Lions and Civitan Club meetings; 

    • Provided speakers at the Young Buddhist Assocation State Youth 
Conference; 

    • Manned an educational booth on blindness at the 50th State Fair; 

    • Many radio and television appearances regarding blindness; 

    • Provided speakers for classes at Leeward Community College and the 
University of Hawaii at Manoa; 

    • Sponsored seminars for the blind regarding vocational rehabilitation 
regulations; 

    • Sponsored seminars for the Blind regarding Randolph-Sheppard Act 
regulations; 

    • Served as consultants and advisors to individuals and groups when 
deemed necessary; 

    • Provided speakers at public and private schools to make sighted 
students more aware as to the abilities of blind persons. 


